
AFL Canada has implemented this New University Club Grant Program to further encourage
the growth and development of Australian Rules Football in Canada.

Any member of AFL Canada, it’s current or prospective registered leagues or teams, may
apply for a grant to assist in the start-up of a new Australian Football University club.
Applicants must demonstrate ongoing intent to develop Australian Rules football in that
region.

Please complete this application form and attach any further relevant information or
supporting documentation.

Guidelines to consider when submitting New University Club Grant Application:
● Grants shall be focused on developing and expanding the game in a particular region,

and applicants shall demonstrate how the new club will contribute to this.
● Applicants shall attach a budget for the current year including projected expenses and

revenues from all sources.
● To be eligible clubs must register players in the AFL Canada sporting pulse database.
● Grant applications may be approved in part or in full

All applications will be reviewed by the AFL Canada Executive and Provincial Directors, and a
decision communicated to the applicant within 30 days of receipt of all requested information.
In granting or withholding approval, AFL Canada expressly declares that it accepts no liability
for any financial or other commitments made by the organizer to any parties. If the application
is approved, the applicant will be advised of any conditions to be met in full for the grant of
final approval. AFL Canada Board of Directors reserves the right to fund applications at their
discretion, in part


